
Soitissioner Stawson voting Aye. The motion passed.

tmis project, it must be returhed to the DNR. A roll call vote ensued with

Commissioner Thurman voting Aye, Commissioner Nielsen voting Nay, and
Co

ISK SINCe tme boat can be returned to the DNR Within 12 months if the project

appears to be too costly. The Commissioner's agreed that if no money is found for
thin proioot

nis project coutd accrue. ihe tunding will heed to come from

donations and grants. The other consideration is that there is a low initial financial
risk einco tho boot od

mat were auuresseu by tme CuimIISSIOner s included the fact

that finding funds may prove problematic and the budget will not allow for the
exneизез that thie proioot oould

mat s atsO engmter im tne

department. Both Don Stark and Alice Moyal were in support of the acquisition of
the boat Concerns that were addroeeod buthoCorl

included the Commissioner's, Don Stark, who is an island owner in a boat-in only
division and Alice Moyal who is an island ownor thot in oloo o firofigbtor in

lo tvalualt wilalmepamS

will be necessary and to explore options to finance any necessary boat repairs. The
motion was seconded by Commissioner Slawson Diecuceion oncuod whicb

offered at no charge, from the DNR to be brought up to Snohomish County (to be
stored at the Tulalin Fire maintenance yard) to allow time to evaluate what repairs

patient access and fire suppression on the boat-in divisions that have no road access.

Commissioner Thurman made a motion to get the boat and 2 outboards that were

in full operating order, with the understanding that the boat would be operational for our 2

primary needs, after the 1st phase is complete. Our 2 primary needs were reported as

with additional comments provided by Greg Bonn & Dan Rike since they were present

during the initial boat inspection. The presentation included a 4-phase plan to get the boat

Boat Presentation - a presentation including photos and slides was provided by Chief Gray

Commissioner Nielsen made a motion to accept the meeting minutes of 01/11/2025 as

amended. It was seconded by Commissioner Thurman and unanimously approved.

Commissioner Nielsen requested that comments be added to the January meeting

minutes regarding how we will meet WAC requirements with the new training plan.

Daniel Rike, Greg Bonn, Alice Moyal, Nate Moyal, and Don Stark (by Zoom).

In attendance were Commissioner Slawson, Commissioner Nielsen, Commissioner

Thurman (by Zoom), Chief Gray (by Zoom), and Secretary Bonn. Also in attendance were

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm.
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